Dear students,
Well here we are in term four of 2020! 
I truly hope you all managed to find ways to rest well and have some fun during the holidays after quite an exhausting term three for many. We are still at home but only for a short time we hope. Hold strong. 
This term we will be exploring the fundamental musical elements of major and minor. This is the time when we begin to delve deeper and develop our understanding of the relationship to the elements of music, the human being and how these may be made visible through the art of eurythmy. Before we can begin looking at how these are represented in eurythmy we need to understand some basic elements of music theory to guide our work. Some of you may already be familiar with this work and for others this may be completely new. 
Take your time to read through the instructions and listen to the audio. Do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions at all. Remember, things can often look more complicated than what they are, so please try not to get overwhelmed by the written instructions. I have just tried to be thorough to help you along the way. 
I wish you all the very best to start the term and look forward to seeing you back at school very soon. 

Warmly,
Kelly  
